Geoff Peters
Applied Energy
Upper Manor Barn
Stoke Road

Stoke d'Abernon
Surrey

KT11 3PU

14t November 2005

Dear Geoff,
Courtyard by Marriott General Manager Conference: September 2005

Following our General Manager conference af lpswich in September we wrote
to all of the sponsors who kindly helped us put on the event to thank you for your
contributions. It would appear that somehow we overlooked sending you a
letter at the fime. | am very sorry for the oversight; we certainly weren't trying to
make you feel unloved! The event itself (although now two months ago), was a
tfremendous success.

Since Kew Green Hotels was set up in September 2001 we have worked with one
exception with the same group of suppliers. We believe strongly in developing
relationships in all areas of our business and recognise the value in creating long
term partnerships. We have undergone a significant transformation within our
business over the last three years or so and your support as we have changed
has been invaluable. Whilst we might appear to be focused on the pennies
(and always will be!) we do recognise and value the support that you have
provided to us throughout our development to date.

Thank you once again for the generosity that you showed in sponsoring part of
the General Manager Conference and we look forward to working with you over
the coming months and years as we confinue fo giow the business.

Kind regards

—
gmon



